
Welcome to your new 

class

2O

The world is your oyster……



Your new teacher will be Mrs Marshall 

I am really looking forward to 

welcoming you to class 2O in 

September as, Coronavirus or not, we 

have loads of great things to do, see 

and learn. 

We have some great topics and 

projects to do, with lots of different  

learning activities lined up.

Over the next few slides are some 

details of the type of things you can 

look forward to during the course of 

year 2!



Our first half term….

We are superheroes 
 We will be looking at everyday heroes and investigating the life of Mary Seacole and 

Florence Nightingale. 

 We will be following the adventures of Eliot the Midnight superhero.

 We will be testing our ‘super’ strength on different materials. Will we be able to stretch, 

bend, twist and squash them?



Some of the things we will get up to.  



Some ideas for the holiday…

 Can you find your home on Google Earth?

 Can you make a fact file of your favourite 

superhero?

 Can you make a list of different materials that 

you can find in your bedroom?

 Can you make a superhero secret base out of 

recycled materials in your home?


